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A 'busy' time awaits at the Librarytown Preschool Party 
Saturday, August 27 at the Main Library 

 

 
 

LOUISVILLE (August 17, 2022) — Preschool-age children and their families are invited to explore 
“Librarytown” at the Main Library (301 York Street) on Saturday, August 27, from 10 a.m. – 1 
p.m.  Participants can join Huckle Cat & Lowly Worm—characters from Richard Scarry’s popular 
Busytown series—for this free Busytown-themed literacy event. Enjoy free activities and see lots of cars, 
trucks, and other modes of transportation, including vintage cars and bicycles, a garbage truck, fire 
engine, sail boat, hot air balloon, and more! Plus, every child receives a free book to take home, 
courtesy of the Jefferson County Community Early Childhood Council. 
 
For more information on the Librarytown Preschool Party, please visit LFPL.org/Kids or call (502) 574-
1620. 
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Louisville Free Public Library connects the residents of Louisville and Jefferson County to knowledge and 

information at our library locations and online at www.lfpl.org. Come on in, the whole world’s inside. 

http://www.lfpl.org/kids
http://www.lfpl.org/

